
WORKSHOP  

 

Date and time:  

Mon, 2013-06-17 10:00  

 

Location / Venue:  

Alliance Française of Nairobi 

From Monday the 17
th

 of June to Friday the 21
st
 June 2013, two members of the academic staff 

of the Sub-Department of French, namely, Dr.Bilha Mwenesi and Mr. Michael Nginye took part 

in a workshop on the teaching of Business French using the latest language teaching method, “la 

méthodeactionnelle” where language teaching and acquisition is approached from the point of 

view of  the tasks to be accomplished in the language in question  and where the learner is placed 

at the centre of the didactic activities. 

The workshop was funded by the language cooperation bureau of the French Embassy in Kenya  

and organized by the same bureau in conjunction with the Alliance Française of Nairobi, with the 

latter offering the facilitation services. 

Participants were those with experience in teaching business French and/or came from 

institutions in different parts of Kenya which offer business French. 

 


